
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Birthdays:  
Wayne:  September 12  
Christine: September 27 
 
Anniversary:  May 25 
Email:  wagordon@yahoo.com 
 
 
Wayne and Christine began pastoring Churchill Falls in September 2018. Churchill Falls is a 
small company town of about 650 people almost exactly halfway between Labrador West 
and Goose Bay.  
 
Glad Tidings Pentecostal Church has a mixed congregation of approximately 8-12 in 
attendance and is primarily made up of those from the Pentecostal and Salvation Army 
faiths.  Due to NALCOR’s ownership of the church building there is only one Sunday 
service as the facility is shared with 2 other faiths on a rotating time basis. There is a mid-
week prayer meeting and an active youth group with 8-13 in attendance, all but one of 
whom are from outside the congregation. 
  
Please pray for Glad Tidings and Churchill Falls. While there is a good deal of “head 
knowledge” of the gospel, personal affluence lessens the perception of a need of God. Our 
prayer is that Churchill Falls will see a great spiritual awakening, that we will continue to 
be positively received and that our social and personal outreaches will give us more 
opportunities to engage the community for our Saviour.  
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